Worship Team Minutes
June 12, 2016
 
In attendance: Jim Christiansen, Shirley Johnson, Jill VanBibber, Joan Smith, Paul Blain, Josh Weesner.
 
Jim opened with prayer.
 
Report frim Worship Task Force discussed.  
 
Suggestions made were for smaller monitors to be placed on the front pews or on rollable carts for use by students.  Idea was that they would be easier to see and would not take away from the décor of the sanctuary.  Questions raised by Paul and Jake were about who would be responsible for planning what will be shown on the monitors and who will be responsible for changing screens during performances etc. 
 
Questions about sound system were mostly about what the goals were for having the sound system throughout the church and where exactly the sound system would be needed.
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
No decisions were made as many of the team members were unable to be at the meeting.
 
The Music Project was updated.  Worksheet for keeping track of music suggestions was presented.  Jim will make announcement in church and prepare sheets for congregation members to make suggestions.
 
We will attempt to meet with Peggy Golden about the Christmas program at our July meeting.
 
Next meeting will be on July 10 following worship.
 

